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February 22, 2021 
 
Dear Fellow Educator,    
 
Greetings! 
 
The Philippine Educational Measurement and Evaluation Association (PEMEA), together with its 
institutional partner, Philippine Normal University, is pleased to invite your Senior High School and 
College students to the  PEMEA Student Congress 2021.  This Student Congress will be held on Friday, 
May 28, 2021, from 1:30 to 4:00 PM via Microsoft Teams Live. 
 
The theme of the PEMEA Student Congress is “Social and Emotional Learning Competencies for 

Students.” The student congress aims for participants to (1) describe the social and emotional learning 
skills they need in order to thrive in the 21st century; (2) reflect on their capacity to demonstrate the 
needed social and emotional learning skills in various situations; and (3) identify specific steps on how 
they can further develop their social and emotional learning competencies. 
 
Our speaker for the Student Congress is Dr. Elizabeth Randolph, Senior Education Research Analyst of 
RTI International, a US-based independent non-profit research institute dedicated to improving the 
human condition.  Her research focuses on building safe and inclusive schools and fostering social and 
emotional learning. 
 
The registration fee is Php200.  Payment for the registration fee may be paid via GCash or through bank 
deposit (BPI).  Below are our payment details. 
 

GCash Number:  0977-6462742 
Account Name:  Belen Chu 
 
BPI CA Number: 004103-0466-32 
Account Name:  Philippine Educational Measurement and Evaluation Association 
Branch:  Masangkay-Mayhaligue, Manila   
 

Once payment has been made, please register online via http://bit.ly/Student-Congress-2021 and upload 
your proof of payment.   
 
For inquiries about the PEMEA Student Congress, please email pemeasecretariat@gmail.com, send a 
message to (0915) 205-5801 , or call (02) 621-7939.  You may also visit our Facebook page, 
@pemea2008. 
 

We look forward to your students’ active participation in the PEMEA Student Congress!   
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
  
 
 

          

 

Christine Joy A. Ballada, PhD 
Vice President and ICEME 2021 Program Chair 

Marilyn U. Balagtas, PhD 
Chairman and President 
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